Haverkamp, Trisha

From: Roberts, Mark

Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2018 4:55 PM

To: Haverkamp, Trisha

Subject: FW: RE: RE: Benrus Clock Updates

Attachments: Former Benrus Clock Factory FSSR 2018 w App A-D.pdf

Former Benrus Clock Company FSSR, Part 1 of 3
Docket # 03038943

SUNSI Review Public
Non-sensitive
Routine release

Please include the email and the document
Please add to ADAMS Package ML18241A287

Thank you

From: Matt Norton [mailto:mdnorton@ddeslic.com]
Sent: Monday, February 05, 2018 11:58 AM

To: Roberts, Mark <Mark.Roberts@nrc.gov>

Subject: [External_Sender] RE: RE: Benrus Clock Updates

Hi Mark

| have attached the Final Status Survey Report for Benrus for review. We broke the document into two separate files
due to their size. | will forward the second file shortly. We will assemble the letter you requested when the waste is
shipped offsite on the 13,

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely

Matt Norton CIH, CSP

Principal

Work: 978.278.3399 Ext. 101

Fax: 978.278.3397

Cell: 978.844.0565



